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THE WORSHIPFUL SOCIETY OF APOTHECARIES  

LIVERY COMMITTEE 

 

 

ANNUAL CAROL SERVICE 

St Andrew-by-the-Wardrobe, St Andrew's Hill, London, EC4V SDE 

 Monday, 7th  December 2020, at 6.30 p.m.  

 

We very much hope that this extremely popular service followed by 

supper will take place in some form. We are aware that this is a key 

event in the Christmas calendar for many Apothecaries and will do all 

we can to enable it to go ahead. 

 

We are reviewing the government’s guidelines regularly and are liaising 

with The Clerk’s Office about the use of The Hall. 

 

 Social distancing rules may require us to adapt the format of the 

traditional Carol Service and supper.  This may change at short notice 

over the coming months. 

 

Further details will be on the website and advertised in the regular 

Livery Committee e-newsletters. 

 


